EASTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN
SPECIAL MEETING
2 MAY 2022
7:00 PM
MINUTES

PRESENT: Bruce Flewelling, Scott Allen, Tammy Beaulier-Fuller (via conference call-in),
Norm Trask, Doug Blackstone and Jim Gardner Town Manager

Chairman Flewelling called the regular meeting to order at 7:00 pm
No Public Comment.

Easton Board of Selectmen reviewed a proposal for the operation of a Family Nurse
Practitioner operation out of a Town owned facility located at 80 Center Road. After an
extensive conversation among Board members the following motion was made:

Selectmen Blackstone mad the motion not to accept the proposal for a Family Nurse
Practitioner at 80 Center Road and for the Town of Easton to use 80 Center Road for the
future Easton Town Office. Selectmen Allen seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0

Selectmen Allen made the motion to start construction of the future Easton Town Office
immediately with funds for the construction coming from the Easton UDAG Fund.
Selectmen Trask seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0

Selectmen Trask made the motion to sell lots located in the Village Acres Subdivision for
$12,000 a lot. Selectmen Allen seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0

Selectmen Blackstone made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:10 p.m. Selectmen
Allen seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jim Gardner
Easton Town Manager



